

Hi Fellow Members,

Just wanted to remind you about the upcoming in person meeting and presentation this Thursday April 7, 2022 with Carmen Tether at 6:30pm at the ComeShare location in South Surrey, 15008 – 26th Avenue.

Carmen’s bio is on the LMFNA website under events.

This will be a very informative and interesting night.
Looking forward to seeing everyone.

Thank you

Michelle Warrington
Secretary, LMFNA



